REPUBLIC OF KENYA

MINISTRY OF HEALTH

THE PHARMACY AND POISONS BOARD

'ONTINUING PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT(CPD

The Pharmacy and Poisons Board (PPB), established under the Pharmacy and Poisons Act, cap 244 Laws of
Kenya is mandated to regulate the profession of pharmacy. In order to ensure fitness to practice is maintained
and in line with the constitutional right to the highest attainable standard of health, all pharmacists and

pharmaceutical technologists are required to undertake annual CPD as a condition for licensing, in accordance
with sections 9A to 9F of the Pharmacy and Poisons Act.

The PPB notifies all interested parties as follows:

I. The number of Continuing Professional Development (CPD) points required for renewal of 2020

practice licenses has been reduced from 40 points to 20 points.

Institutions, organizations or individuals who are eligible to be recognized as CPD providers in Kenya

are invited to submit their online applications together with supporting documents for evaluation. A

non-refundable application fee of Kshs. 2,000 will be payable upon submission of the applications.

Only successful applicants will pay the prescribed provider accreditation fees. Details of how to apply

online can be found in the PPB website http://pharmacyboardkenya.org/downloads.

3. Approved CPD providers are urged to develop content to support the national aspirations of Universal
Health Coverage. For the greater reach, those who provide online CPD activities are encouraged to

apply.
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